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Comments: Today I write on the subject of the proposed expansion of the ski valley. I write to express my deep

concern for the land, the mountain and it's water, our water. My whole life the forest and paths surrounding the

Ski Vally have been extremely significant and sacred to me, and our Taos community. As ownership of the Ski

Vally passed to the Bacons some years ago, myself and other locals have already noticed damages to natural

growth and sites of importance along trails that we no longer have access to due to the expansion of the Ski

Vally. Please consider protecting the Taos peoples access to sacred bodies of water, and meaningful sites that

hold valued memories for many of our community. 

Do not allow for further development in our mountains! 

Thank you. 


